
ST. ALBAN’S EPISCOPAL CHURCH                                              JANUARY 27, 2008
VESTRY MINUTES
                                                                                                                                                        

APPROVED

1

In attendance:  Fr. Kresowaty, Doug Hosea, Jim Ray, Jody Gittiban, Susan Hekman, Ron
Horton, Sara Beall, Stephen Vinson, Peggy Pate, Bob Yarger, Rick Coombs

Absent: Darrell Glidewell, Jim Swann

Fr. Kresowaty called the meeting to order at 1:25 p.m.

Fr. Kresowaty announced the appointment of Jody Gittiban as Senior Warden.  He stated that the
vestry must elect the Junior Warden.

Fr. Kresowaty said he expects vestry members to pledge and keep up their pledge since they are
handling other’s pledges.

Fr. Kresowaty asked that if a member must miss a meeting that he or she let him know ahead of
time.  All new vestry members will attend a Vestry 101 course led by former Senior Warden,
Kathy Jones.

Carolyn Dobbs will continue for 2008 as Vestry Clerk.

Nick Garefalos will continue as Treasurer until a new Treasurer is found.

Fr. Kresowaty turned the meeting over to Senior Warden Jody Gittiban.

Jim Ray nominated Ron Horton as Junior Warden and Peggy Pate seconded.  All approved.

Fr. Kresowaty closed the meeting at 1:39.

Respectfully submitted by,

Carolyn Dobbs


